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"I, Jesus, am the root and the

offspring of David,

THE BRIGHT AND
MORNING STAR"

erry Christmas from all of us here

Mat Siloam Missionary Homes.

We have had a wonderful year

and the Lord has truly blessed each of us.

Looking back over the past year, I wanted
to highlight a few things. In February,

Joyce and I had the privilege of going on a

mission trip to Haiti. Seeing all the work
that missionaries do renewed our hearts in

ways to minister to missionaries while they

are in the US, and how important it is for

them to have a place to call home.

Another highlight was all the missionaries

that Joyce and I interviewed for our weekly

radio program "A Place Missionaries

Call Home," giving missionaries the

opportunity to tell their story.

How wonderful it is for our daughters,

Rachel and Abbey to be with us in

ministry. Abbey and Mike have been
with us for 8 years. Mike serves as Senior

Vice President. Our grandchildren Macie,

Preston and David are also a great joy to

our lives and we love having them close,
running to ballgames and special events.
This past year Rachel has come on staff

full time. She is developing Camp Glory
Farm, working and using gardening and

livestock to teach missions. I love the farm

and sneak over there as much as I can.

This past year has also been a time of

change. My stepdad, Jim Murray, went
home to be with the Lord after being
married to my mom almost 11 years. He

will be greatly missed by all of us. Please

continue to pray for my mom.

Christmas is about the birth of our Lord

Jesus Christ and about friends and family.
It is to me the best time of the year. In

times past, I have shared memories I had

as a child and with my children. Now I am

able to share them with my grandchildren.

This morning before the sun came up, Iwas
sitting in the living room looking out the

window at the thousands of bright shining
stars, and was reminded of the Scripture

in Rev. 22:16 where Jesus said to John,

"I, Jesus, am the root and the offspring of
David, 'The Bright and Morning Star.'
How awesome it is to know that the God

of the universe sent His only Son, Jesus,
for me and for you. We have so much to

be thankful for.

Over the past 21, almost 22 years we have

been that place missionaries call home.

I could never thank you enough for your

sacrificial giving, your prayers, all the
physical work and the time you give to the

Lord and to Siloam Missionary Homes. I
am excited about 2014 being the best year
yet. There is a lot to do, and I look forward

to seeing all of you.

I leave you with the thought that I had

while getting on the airplane in Haiti to
come home. "Missionaries leave their

family, friends and everything they have to

do what Jesus commanded all of us to do.
GO into all the World. The least that we

can do is provide them a place where they

can rest, get refreshed and be together as a

family and have a place this Christmas to
call home."

"Merry Christmas, my dear friends. May
God continue to bless you and your family

as we help missionaries reach the world

through Siloam Missionary Homes."

-Larry George, President, Co-Founder








